
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Royal Caribbean Group Suspends 
Australia and New Zealand Sailings 

MIAMI, Aug. 26, 2020 – The health and safety of our guests, crew, and the 
communities we visit is our top priority. In alignment with the Cruise Lines International 
Association (CLIA) recent decision to extend the voluntary suspension of global cruise 
operations for all members, Royal Caribbean International and Celebrity Cruises will 
be suspending all sailings departing from Australia and New Zealand on or before 
October 31, 2020. We will be reaching out to our guests and travel partners to share 
further details and address any questions or concerns they may have. 

About Royal Caribbean Group 
Royal Caribbean Group (NYSE: RCL) is a cruise vacation company comprising four 
global brands: Royal Caribbean International, Celebrity Cruises, Azamara and Silversea. 
Royal Caribbean Group is also a 50% owner of a joint venture that operates TUI Cruises 
and Hapag-Lloyd Cruises. Together, our brands operate 63 ships with an additional 16 on 
order as of July 10, 2020. Learn more at www.rclcorporate.com or www.rclinvestor.com. 

### 

Media contact: Jonathon Fishman 
Email: corporatecommunications@rccl.com 
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